
FCI G LMER 
INMATE BULLETIN 

MODIFIED OPERATIONS 

Due to the rise in the amount of weapons and contraband being found, as 
well as multiple inmate fights involving weapons, the decision was made 
to place the institution on modified operations. We will remain under 
modified operations until mass shakedowns are complete. The safety and 
security of the staff, inmates and institution-are our highest concern. 
Inmates will remain in their cells at this time. Meals will be delivered 
to the units. We will revert back to a limited commissary list. 

D. Roane, Acting Wardeh September21, 2022 
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